
If you don’t know your payroll or payee code don’t worry, the State can fill that 
in for you. 

 
 

ATTENTION ILLINOIS OFFICIALS! 
 
As you know, the Illinois Court Reporters Association has been the advocating for 
the court reporting profession for decades.  Recently, we were very involved in 
making sure the budget for officials was funded in the State’s budget.  Additionally, 
this year there are a few bills that we are monitoring that could affect the profession 
in our great state. 
 
We would like to ask you to be part of your professional association and we have 
even made it very easy for you! Just fill out the form below and send it back to HQ 
(dwenhold@kmgnet.com) and the state will deduct it from your paycheck.   
 
Dues are only $110 for the full year meaning its only $4.58 per paycheck!  That is 
such an amazing deal to have an organization protecting you and your livelihood.  
Please choose to be part of the community and stand together!  Thank you for your 
interest and help in making the court reporting profession even stronger! 
 
 
 
 

 


